
The DIP was established in 2010 to provide 
diverse law students with the opportunity 
to obtain practical experience in the legal 
profession and gain exposure to the Palm 
Beach County legal community while working 
with local law firms and government agencies. 
For more information about the program and 
to obtain copies of the application, please visit: 
https://www.palmbeachbar.org/committee-for-
diversity-inclusion/

DEADLINES
Student applications: Friday, December 2, 2022

Employer applications: Friday, December 2, 2022

The Diversity Internship Program is now 
accepting applications from law students 
for summer internships and from legal 
employers to host an intern for the summer!
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For more information, please visit: www.palmbeachbar.org

Law firms that want to participate, but are 
unable to offer an internship position at their 
own firm, may still support the DIP through 
other means. This includes making a financial 
donation that will sponsor a salary for an 
intern employed by a government agency. To 
make a donation to the program, please click 
here. Lawyers, Law Firms and Government 
Agencies that are interested in participating in 
this year’s DIP should click here. If you have 
questions about the program, please email 
DIP@palmbeachbar.org. 
• Toni-Ann Brown, Co-Chair
• Victoria Mesa-Estrada, Co-Chair
• Joanne O'Connor, Co-Chair
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